LVC Community,
Your LVC board of directors would like to thank all of you for being a part of our community during the 2023 year. We cherished another successful year of enjoying Lake Corpus Christi as anglers and pilots. The Board of Directors has been hard at work keeping the community running smoothly, and we are excited to share several important items with you at our upcoming annual meeting. We would like as much participation as possible, as there are several important topics that the Board will solicit input on. As a reminder, you must be a fully paid member in good standing to participate and have input in the annual meeting. Membership dues are to be paid in full by 01 FEB 2024 to remain in good standing. 

There are many items in work right now, but one of the most exciting is our own LVC web page. Our goal is to have a basic page set up prior to the annual meeting, allowing easier access for new and future members to obtain information about LVC, get contact information for board members, and to print out membership applications. As such, we kindly request that you fill out the 2024 membership application and send in applicable membership dues when you have time. Until the website is running, you will receive an application in the mail or can request one from a Board Member. 

Three (3) board positions will be up for election (Darcy Bruns, Lloyd Barcak, Shad Tucker) during the annual meeting. We encourage everyone who has interest in supporting and leading the LVC community to step up and engage in a leadership role while serving on the Board. Running for the board is as easy as letting a sitting Board Member know so we can get your name on the ballot. 

In Feb, expect to receive the following items if you are a member that has paid their 2024 dues:
· Recreational members will receive a receipt of payment, vehicle tag and a card with the new boat/park lock combination.
· Full members will receive a receipt of payment, notice of meeting, and a ballot with a stamped return (small) envelope, vehicle tag, and card with lock combination.
· Members that mail in applications and dues after Feb 1st will receive vehicle tag and lock combinations.

Wishing you and yours Happy Holidays and a Happy 2024.

Respectfully,

Stephen Vickers
Treasurer
LakearoVista, Corp.
